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DIGITAL BEHAVIOUR SURVEY 

GRADES VI-VIII 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

We're excited to introduce a ground breaking initiative in partnership with Safeteens Online, a non-profit organization 

dedicated to enhancing the online safety and security of our children. In today's digital age, our children are digital 

natives, and technology is an integral part of their lives. While this offers immense opportunities, it also comes with 

the responsibility of ensuring they navigate the online world safely. 

To address this, Safeteens Online will conduct an initial survey aimed at creating a digital behaviour profile for our 

students. This survey will shed light on their online habits, challenges, and potential risks they might encounter in the 

digital realm. 

The primary objectives of this survey are to: 

1. Assess our students' digital behaviour comprehensively. 

2. Identify specific areas where they may require guidance and support. 

3. Develop effective intervention strategies to promote responsible online behaviour. 

The survey will be followed by an informative session on cyber security, featuring experts who will provide valuable 

insights and tips on staying safe in the online environment. Our student council Cyber Captains will lead this initiative 

and take it forward. 

Key Dates:  

 Survey Date: Monday, 9th October 2023 

 Survey Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TheMillenniumSchoolGreaterNoidaWest2023 

 Workshop Session on Cyber Security: 25th October 2023 

We want to emphasize that your child's participation in this initiative is mandatory, as it will significantly contribute 

to their digital literacy and online safety. Rest assured, the survey will be conducted anonymously, respecting your 

child's privacy. 

We kindly request your support in ensuring that your child actively participates in the survey and attends the cyber 

security session. Equipping them with the knowledge and skills to navigate the digital world safely is a shared 

responsibility that we take very seriously. 

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to your child's online safety and for being an active partner in this 

essential endeavour. Together, we can create a safer online environment for our children. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

Principal 
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